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Things to Know 
 

Hello parents, March was awesome! Spring is here and it’s time to celebrate the 
life of Jesus. I feel such a positive energy from the children. I just encourage 
each of you to begin praying with your children each day and ask God to reveal 
what their talents and possible ministry opportunities are. It’s never too early 
for them to learn what God has in store for them.  
 
We will be finishing up our yearlong study of courage this month and moving on 
to something new. While I encourage you to pray with your children each day, I 
also encourage you to read the bible with them. Their weekly memory verse is a 
great place to start.  
 
We are still seeking donations for country store. Our next one will be in April. 
Donations should be in by 4.22.18. Items should be age appropriate boys and girls, 
ages 5-12. Items can include toys, games, or anything your child would buy. 
Again, thank you for your support.   – Sister Blake 

 
 

LESSONS AND MEMORY VERSES  
 

1st: COURAGE TO RESPOND TO THE HOLY SPIRIT’S LEADING 
 

8th: COURAGE TO TELL OTHERS ABOUT GOD’S LOVE 
 

15th: COURAGE TO LISTEN TO JESUS 
 

 

HOME CONNECTIONS 
ENCOURAGE YOUR CHILD TO MEMORIZE 
THEIR MEMORY VERSES FOR EACH WEEK. 

 

4/1/18: Easter Sunday!  
 
4/7/18: Cool Ave. Sleepover. Sis. Blake will 
be picking up children at church at 3p. 
Children will be brought to church on 
Sunday morning.  
 
4/8/18: Lunch after church, dance 
practice, leaving church at 2:30p to head 
to The Waters nursing home. Children 
can be picked up at church at 4p. 
 
4/15/18: Makeup day for rock hiding and 
litter patrol. Immediately after service 
and lunch will be provided.  
 
4/20/18: Children’s ministry pizza party and 
lock in. 7p (pickup 9am on Sat. 4/21/18) 
4/22/18: Family Kite Day @ Riverbluff 
Park. Immediately after church. Please 
bring a couple of kites to fly. Lunch will 
be provided.  
 
4/22/18: 4th Sunday-Children upstairs. 
Children’s dance.  
 
4/28/18: District Spring Event. Games, 
bounce house, fellowship, etc. If you or 
your child need a ride, please see me. 
 
4/29/18: Country Store in COOL Ave.  
 
Blake Waffird 
615.801.6213 
bwaffird5110@gmail.com 
 

 

Mark Your Calendar 
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BIRTHDAYS 
Sunney 4.5 
Havyn 4.17 

Roselynn 4.20 


